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Information and Link Disclaimer 
 

The City of Joliet’s website and its contents are provided for convenience and informational purposes 
only.  The information provided within this website has been compiled from a variety of sources and are 
subject to change without notice from the City of Joliet as a result of updates and/or corrections.  The 
City of Joliet makes no claims, representations, guarantees or warranties as to the quality, content or 
accuracy of the information, text, graphics, photos links or other information provided within its site.  It 
is the responsibility of the user to check for accuracy, completeness, currency and/or suitability of all 
information themselves.   In any case in which legal reliance on information is required, official record(s) 
of the City of Joliet should be consulted. 

Please be advised that some of the links on this page and subsequent pages may lead to resources and 
agencies outside of the City of Joliet’s website domain.   The presence of these links should not be 
construed as an endorsement of its contents, viewpoints, policies, products, or services, or as an 
indication of affiliation with the site owner(s) or publisher(s) by the City of Joliet.  Please be advised that 
once a user clicks onto a link that directs the user outside of the City of Joliet’s domain, users are then 
subject to all terms, conditions, and privacy policies of that website.  

 


